
Chair Hoyle and members of the House Committee on Rules: 

I'm writing to express my strong support for HB3470 (the Climate Justice and Stability Act) and 
ask that you refer the bill to the full Ways and Means Committee with a "Do Pass" 
recommendation. 

HB3470 would facilitate Oregon acheiving the reductions in greenhouse gas emissions that 
Oregon has already set goals to meet. Public opinion polls show that the majority of the public 
is in favor of a cap on greenhouse gas emissions and that the public prefers this to other policy 
options. 

Thank you for your support and I ask that you please post this as meeting material for the work 
session scheduled on HB3470 scheduled for today, June 24th. 

Sarah Mazze  

Steve Korin  

Eugene, Oregon 


